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HGMD Emergency Meeting
August 22st at 6 pm
Clubhouse Auditorium

The Heather Gardens Metropolitan District Board of Directors will have an emergency meeting to determine the date for the recall election for four of the five District directors.
There are two distinct options for proceeding and we want the community’s input. Please attend in person if at all possible for a show of hands. 
We will also explain the District’s election procedures which will govern the conduct of the recall election.
The meeting will be held in the clubhouse auditorium in-person and via Zoom videoconference at 6 pm tomorrow August 22, 2024, for the purpose of conducting the business of the Heather Gardens Metropolitan District. This meeting is open to the public.
[bookmark: _Hlk43105587]Join Zoom Meeting
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86462548417 
Meeting ID: 864 6254 8417
Passcode: Not Required
Or Dial-In:+1 346 248 7799

Daniel Taylor
President, HGMD Board of Directors
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